
          Windermere Secondary School                       3155 East 27th Avenue, Vancouver, BC   V5R 1P3 
                            Telephone:  604-713-8180 * Fax:  604-713-8179 
 
 

PAC AGENDA 
Tuesday, December 7, 2021 

7:00pm 
    (13 Participants) 

 
1. Welcome       Jasdip Sadhra 

 
-Kristina sends her regards for not being able to Chair today’s meeting. 

 
2. Student Council 

 
-Last week of school -theme week Dec 15 and Dec 16 
-Christmas theme photo shoot happening at lunch 

 
3. Administration Report                  Ranjit Bains  

 
-literacy assessment in January for Grade 10 & Grade 11 students who haven’t (JAN 24-28)  
-student learning survey (Grade 10 &12) at the school in January 
-Fitness Park- Still working with vendors and VSB to get fitness park installed 
-Grad council- interest of group parents as a sub-committee to work with the grad council 
- Live workshop to do with information for parents’ community- concerning behaviors and code of 
conduct.  

 
4. School Liaison to PAC      Maggie Przyborowska 

 
-Winter concert sold out 
 

5. Sock Drive 
 

- Goal is to collect 1000 pairs of socks. You can drop off socks to RM 211, 104 or in Ms. 
Nakamura’s room till Dec 17, 2021. Cash donations can be given to Ms. Remple or 
alternatively please etransfer to sockdrive05@gmail.com (password: socks).   

 
 

6. Treasurers’ Report                  Mandip Bilg and Jug Bilg 
 

-Gaming Grant has been approved and deposited for the amount of $19460.00, yay!! 
-we will be looking at the wish list for staff in the new year (January 2022) 
-Chequing account has $3155.42 
-Cheque was written out to Windermere Secondary for $30425.89 for expenses for 2020-2021 school 
year 
-$19711.80- current gaming balance 

THE WINDERMERE WAY! 
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7. Staff Union Rep      Jonathan Wynn 

 
- Any questions please email Jonathan at jwynn@vsb.bc.ca 

 
8. Parents’ Q & A      All 
- none 

 
9. Call for New Business     Jasdip Sadhra 

 
- We are looking for PAC members for our 2022/2023 school year! We have many positions 

available 
���� 
- Brook Parkin (RN) will be presenting on Adolescent Health & Wellness. 
 
 
Happy Holidays everyone!  

 
 
 

Upcoming: 
Dec 20- Winter Break Begins  
Jan 4th- Back to School 
 
 
Next PAC meeting Tuesday, February 8, 2022 (we will not be having a Pac meeting in January) 
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